
 
16 June 2025 

 

Dear Parents/Caregivers, 

 

GCMY Student Led Conferences 2025 

 

Every year the Middle Years holds Student-Led Conferences for our students to share with their whānau about their 

learning and achievements at school. Over the last few years the SLCs have become an essential learning milestone 

for our students who diligently prepare a showcase of completed work to share with you. At the conferences, 

students are expected to talk about their strengths, learning goals and their faith journey.  

 

We believe the process of preparing for and presenting to you at these conferences is an essential part of your 

child’s personal development. As such we ask you to make it a priority to book ONE session and attend this session 

with your child and their chosen teacher. 

 

Details: 

-​ SLC dates are: 

-​ Wednesday 16th July 2025 - 12:30pm - 7:00pm 

-​ Thursday 17th July 2025 - 3:30pm - 5:00pm.  

-​ Booking link: https://parentinterviews.co.nz/book/welcome?code=SE3TNSC7 

-​ You are invited to book ONE 15-minute session on any of these days. Book only ONE session per student. 

Multiple bookings will be deleted by administrators.  

-​ Your child / student MUST attend the Student Led Conference at the allocated time YOU have booked as 

they lead the conversation. They need to bring their charged device with them.  

-​ If you have questions about a particular subject, please email the subject teacher directly to set up an 

appointment outside of these days. You can do this through schoology using the messaging function, or 

email them (emails will be firstname.lastname@elim.school.nz) The list of staff can be found here. 

-​ It is an expectation that every student presents their learning conference. If you do not make this event, 

your child will be required to make a recording of their presentation and share it with you and our Middle 

Years leadership team.  

 

Bookings open on Wednesday 25th June at 10:00am and close on Sunday 13th July 11:55pm.  

 

Buses will be operating at regular times and Skidz will be running their after-school programme as usual. Students 

attending Skidz or catching the bus on July 16th will wait in the hall until 3pm. All other students must be picked up 

at 12 noon. 

 

Please be aware that a student showcase of work and performances will be open in the Mahi Tahi space from 

12:00pm - 6:00pm on Wednesday and 3:30pm - 5:00pm on Thursday.  

 

Thank you, 

 

Michael McKenzie 
michael.mckenzie@elim.school.nz 
Deputy Principal - Middle Years 
Elim Christian College 
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